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Dear folks at WUTC,

Please do not loosen the requirements for electric utilities to use !00% clean energy by 2045. We all know we’re at
a critical point in the climate crisis and the need for decreasing and ending any and all fossil fuel use is imperative.
Please do your part to be strong leaders in this effort.

Thank you,
Iris Antman
Seattle resident
206-384-9123
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